JENNA ZACOBSON

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: November 12, 2024
Contact: Rep. Jenna Jacobson (608) 237-9143 or rep.jacobson@legis.wisconsin.gov

Rep. Jenna Jacobson Excited For DPI Budget That Reflects
District Priorities

MADISON - Representative Jenna Jacobson (D-Oregon) released a statement in

support of the budget proposal announced by State Superintendent of Public Instruction
Dr. Jill Underly.

Rep. Jacobson said, “All children in Wisconsin should have access to a quality, public
education. For too long the state has been underfunding public education, forcing
schools across our district and Wisconsin to rely on increasing property taxes to
maintain operations.

“Dr. Underly has laid out a plan to increase state funding for special education to 90% of
the cost over two years. This would put money back into the general funds of school
districts and reduce the need to increase property taxes by referendum.

“Dr. Underly’s plan also funds retaining teachers, implementing literacy initiatives, youth

mental health needs, and provides healthy meals for kids to help them learn. This
budget has so many pieces that reflect the priorities | have heard across our district.”
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Rep. Jenna Jacobson represents the 50th Assembly District which encompasses Green County and parts
of Dane and Rock Counties.
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